
PROGRESS UPDATE  
•	 SEWER Nighttime work continues with a nightly intermittent  

intersection closure on Jurupa Road and Felspar Street. Business  
ACCESS REMAINS OPEN for all shopping centers. Please use Pedley  
Road and Galena Street for the detour to Felspar Street.  PLEASE DRIVE WITH CAUTION.  

•	 BRIDGE SUPPORT SYSTEM Crews continue working on the Van Buren Boulevard bridge support  
system with beam installations scheduled mid-week. 

•	 PUMP STATION Iron workers and carpenters are working on forming the interior support walls. Concrete 
placements are scheduled in late June. 
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Nighttime sewer work continues with a nightly intermittent intersection 
closure at Jurupa Road and Felspar Street from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m. 
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Crews are working at multiple 
locations. Contractors are 
working at night on Felspar 
St., and throughout the day 
off Jurupa Detour Rd. and 
Jurupa Rd. Thank you for 
driving with care throughout 
the project area.


